
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 25th June 2021 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

Ducklings: Freddie  

Dolphins: Leo   

Seahorses: Niyla & Bradley 

Sharks: Katie & Alex K     

Penguins: Dominic 

Bears: Dylan & Lochlan  

Leopards: Harry & Zac  

Tigers: Jacob Ma & Mia  

Lions: Kara, Joshua W & Penny 

 

 
 

 

 

 

, Holly, Marc & Layla 

 

 

Contact Details – School 01772 728153 

Mrs. Barlow – head@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Mac – bursar@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

Mrs. Burrow – a.burrow@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

General Office Enquiries – office@st-bernards.lancs.sch.uk 

 

 

Due to the rising cases of Covid in the area and the closure of bubbles in our own school and others, 

we have had to take the decision to not hold any events with parents in school over the next few 

weeks. 

 

This means that we will not be able to hold any sports days or leaver’s events with parents in school. 

This decision has not been taken lightly and we have followed all advice provided.  

Miss Mooney hopes to be able to record some videos with Year 6 as they did last year so that parents 

can at least watch their children taking part in leaver’s activities. But of course this is dependent on 

being able to keep the Year 6 bubble open when they return to school. 

 

Please, please follow all the isolation rule around contact with positive cases - this increases our 

chance of keeping our classes open until the end of term.  Advice received from Lancashire County 

Council today, is for parents/carers to encourage taking their child for a PCR test if they have been in close contact 

with someone who has tested positive, so we are asking you to consider this. This can be arranged  via 

https://www.nhs.uk/ask-for-a-coronavirus-test or by calling 119.  

We have welcomed back our children from Dolphins, Sharks, Leopards, Lions & Nursery today 

& look forward to welcoming back our Bears & Penguin classes on Monday & Tigers children on 

Friday. 
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Our telephone system has recently 

changed.  When you call you will 

receive a message asking you to 

select the “office” or our “nursery”. 

100 Club 
Congratulations to our June 

winners – Mrs. M. Barlow £28 

& Miss R. Jenkinson £5 

Summer Reading Challenge 
This year things are being done slightly differently, as shown in the 

video link.       

https://my.nicheacademy.com/lancashirereadingjourney/course/31808 

 
The Summer Reading Challenge, SCART, starts Saturday 26th June and 

this year will run right through until October. Hopefully they will have 

the opportunity to deliver some family sessions as the year progresses.  

The children can come and collect their resources  from the library 

and collect 'pop badges'  as they progress through the tasks. Currently 

they are not offering any family sessions for children to complete the 

tasks in the library. This is being kept under review.  

Savick Library is currently open at Preston West Children's Centre 

on the site of Ashton Primary School Monday, Wednesday and 

Friday 1.30pm – 4:30 pm 

We are sharing “good 

news” so if you have 

any please upload to 

our APP. 
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